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Initial announcement of the planned technical integration of SDX Trading AG  
into the SWXess Trading platform 

 

SDX Trading AG (“SDX Trading”) hereby informs its participants and Service Providers of the 
intention to integrate the listing and trading capabilities of SDX Trading into the SWXess 
trading platform of SIX Swiss Exchange AG (“SIX Swiss Exchange”) as of mid- to end 2024. 

Currently, the SDX Trading infrastructure is technically separated from SIX Swiss Exchange by 
means of dedicated On Book Matcher and FIX Gateway instances as well as separate SCAP 
network connectivity. Using the SWXess Trading Platform for both SIX Swiss Exchange and SDX 
Trading is expected to create synergies and enable SIX to meet customer needs in an even more 
efficient manner. 

The purpose of the planned integration of SDX Trading functionalities into the SWXess platform 
of SIX Swiss Exchange is to simplify processes in the areas of listing, trading, connectivity and 
reference data dissemination while providing homogeneous, high-quality client services via 
single points of contact for business operational and technical matters.  

• SDX Trading will remain an independent regulated Trading Venue. 

• Participants of SDX Trading will not automatically become participants of SIX Swiss 
Exchange and vice versa due to the technical integration of SDX Trading into the SWXess 
trading platform; however the technical onboarding onto SDX Trading for existing 
participants of SIX Swiss Exchange shall be simplified.  

• SDX CSD (SIX Digital Exchange AG) and SDX Web3 (SDX Web3 AG) services are not 
affected by this technical integration. 

The technical integration of SDX Trading into the SWXess trading platform is planned for 
second half of 2024, subject to regulatory approvals. Further information regarding the 
technical integration of SDX Trading into the SWXess platform will be published by the end of 
2023. 

SDX is constantly striving to expand and improve its service and product offerings.  

 

If you have any questions, please do not hesitate to contact Client Support: 

Phone: +41 58 508 33 33 

E-mail: support@sdx.com 


